Working with TAs
Teaching Assistants (TAs) are a valuable resource and play a crucial role for the faculty they assist. They grade student work, run discussions and review sessions, and sometimes help to design exams and deliver lectures. Moreover, because they have more personalized contact with students in recitations, labs, and office hours, they can provide us with feedback on common student difficulties so we can adjust our teaching appropriately.
These functions require significant coordination so that the instructor and TAs are operating under the same set of assumptions about roles and responsibilities and with the same vision for the course.  This is especially true in large courses with multiple TAs. It is important to communicate with your TAs at the beginning of the course and regularly throughout, so that everybody stays on the same page, and issues can be identified and resolved before they snowball. You should consider and discuss with your TAs the following questions, adapted from the Eberly Center TA Handbook Collected Wisdom.
· What are the main course goals?
· What responsibilities will you assign to TAs (e.g., grading and providing feedback, holding office hours, leading recitation sessions, attending lectures, giving guest lectures, attending weekly TA meetings, drafting or revising grading keys, keeping records, proctoring exams, maintaining course websites)?
· How often will you meet with TAs to discuss the course?
· How many hours on average should TAs expect to devote to your course? How will that fluctuate over the course of the semester?
· What are the grading criteria and how do you plan to ensure consistency among TAs?
· How much authority will TAs have over various issues (e.g., request for regrades, extensions, accepting late work, responding to suspected cheating)?
· How much flexibility will TAs have in fulfilling their responsibilities?
· How will you support and evaluate their work (e.g., review of graded papers, classroom visits, videotaping and review, early course evaluations, end-of-course evaluations)?
If you are using Undergraduate TAs (UGTAs) the list of questions above still applies, but you should be alert to additional issues that may arise. According to research conducted by the Eberly Center on UGTAs experiences, two issues that differentially affect UGTAs are:
· Social concerns – navigating the potentially delicate situation of having their friends in the course
· Time and schedule pressures – managing their time commitments when their UGTA responsibilities peak at the same times as their academic ones do (e.g., midterm and final weeks)

http://www.cmu.edu/teaching/designteach/teach/managecourse.html

